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University of Pretoria Pre-University Academy (UP-PUA) 
Courses to be offered from February 2022 on the Mamelodi Campus 

The Pre-University Academy (PUA) Saturday Programme is a 
programme for high school learners that provides quality 
education to more easily transition from secondary school to 
tertiary education. In 2022 the University of Pretoria's 
Pre-University Academy will continue to offer enrichment 
programmes to learners who are at secondary schools. The 
focus is on development of their skills to assist them to 
increase their chances of success with secondary school 
education as well as prepare them effectively for their tertiary 
studies. They will also develop personal skills required for 
access and success in education, the working environment, as 
well as enhance academic and professional writing skills. The 
courses compliment what learners are taught at school, and 
will foster conceptual understanding of (STEAM)-related fields 
like Science, Technology, Engineering, Art, and Mathematics. 

► Where and how will the courses
be offered?

The courses will be offered in a blended approach, in which 
learners get exposure to both online and face-to-face learning. 
The face-to-face session will be conducted on the Mamelodi 
Campus every Saturday from 08:00 to 15:40. The online learning 
provision is where learners get preparation materials and 
activities before the contact sessions (Saturday) and extra 
activities after the contact sessions using the online learning 
management system. 

► Any other queries?

Emails: pua@up.ac.za (general inquiries) 
mamelodi.analytics@up.ac.za (online learning) 

WhatsApp 
Number: 061 625 0258 (also for normal calls) 
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